Message Page 1 of 2

----- Forwarded message -----

From: Verschueren Jef <jef.verschueren@ua.ac.be>

Date: Mon, Feb 7, 2011 at 5:52 PM

Subject: FW: 12th International Pragmatics Conference

To: zghapanchi@gmail.com



International Pragmatics Association (IPrA)

To: Zargham Ghabanchi -- Ferdowsi University of Mashhad

## Re:

12th International Pragmatics Conference, Manchester, 3-8- July 2011 Your contribution: The Effect of Emotional Intelligence on listening comprehension

Dear Colleague,

It is my pleasure to invite you, on behalf of the International Conference Committee, to present the above lecture contribution during the 12th International Pragmatics Conference to be held in Manchester, UK, 3-8 July 2011.

Please take note of the following:

- 1. If you are not the sole author of your contribution, you are kindly requested to forward this message to your co-author(s).
- 2. Because of the unprecedented number of participants, the actual conference program will start with plenary sessions in the afternoon of Sunday 3 July 2011.
- 3. A schedule assigning lectures to specific days will be posted on the  $\mbox{IPrA}$  website before the end of January 2011.
- 4. Accommodation and social program information, as well as a reservation form, will be available on the website around mid-January 2011.
- 5. If you are not yet registered for the conference, please do so before 1 April 2011. We need firm commitments of participation before we finalize the program in order to avoid gaps.
- 6. As of today, and until 1 April 2011, you are able to edit your abstract. You  $\ensuremath{\text{MUST}}$  edit
  - a. in case the abstract (including references) is now more than 500 words long 500 words will be handled as a strict limit for the abstracts booklet
  - b. in case it no longer completely matches the content of your presentation.

In order to edit, go to <a href="http://ipra.ua.ac.be">http://ipra.ua.ac.be</a> > CONFERENCES > 12th Conference > Contribute > Your contributions.

Note that 'Contribute' will not appear unless you are logged in with your user name (identical to the email address at which you receivee this message) and password (retrievable by clicking 'Lost your password' in the left hand column of the opening screen of the website).

The editing screen is identical to the one you used to submit your abstract. Do not forget to click 'Submit' after making any changes.

Looking forward to seeing you in Manchester, and using this opportunity to wish you all the best for 2011,

Message Page 2 of 2

Jef Verschueren IPrA Secretary General